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October 21, 2008

TO: The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall
Attn. Karen Randle

FROM: James H. GrEE‘}ii}'gé:puty Legal Counsel
Baltimore Police Department

RE: City Council Bill No. 08-0064R-Informational Hearing-Baltimore City
Public School System-Transitional Years Intervention Program

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 08-0064R- Informational Hearing-Baltimore City Public School System-
Transitional Years Intervention Program and supports the development of
transitional and intervention programs for our at-risk students. The BPD stands
willing to assist in the City’s collective efforts in this area. Thank you for the
opportunity to comment on this legislation.
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